
Dragon’s Dish 
Updates from the Forest 

 
February 2, 2025 

Dear Forest Green Families, 

Counsellors, Therapists & Wellness Workers Appreciation Week 
This week, we celebrate Counsellors, Therapists, and Wellness Workers! This includes the 
incredible work of school counsellors, occupational therapists (OTs), speech-language 
pathologists (SLPs), speech-language pathology assistants (SLPAs), and Indigenous Liaisons. 
These dedicated professionals provide vital support, helping students develop emotional 
well-being, communication skills, physical abilities, and cultural connections. 

Their impact is seen every day as they guide students through challenges, build confidence, 
and create opportunities for success. We are so grateful for their dedication and the care they 
bring to our school. If you see them this week, be sure to share your appreciation! 💙 

Join Our School Council & Fundraising Society – Feb 4 Meeting 
Looking for a way to get involved and make a difference at Forest Green School? Our School 
Council and Fundraising Society play a key role in supporting student learning, enhancing 
school programs, and building a strong school community. 

We invite all parents and guardians to join us for our next meeting on Tuesday, February 4. This 
is a great opportunity to share ideas, stay informed about school initiatives, and help shape the 
future of our school. 

Your voice matters, and your involvement—big or small—makes a meaningful impact. We hope 
to see you there! 

Monday 
February 3 

Tuesday 
February 4 

Wednesday 
February 5 

Thursday 
February 6 

Friday 
February 7 

Counsellors, 
Therapists & 

Wellness Workers 
Appreciation Week 

 
Coding club 

 
 

Counsellors, 
Therapists & 

Wellness Workers 
Appreciation Week 

 
 

Basketball (Gr 5-6) 
@ lunch recess in 

the gym 
 

Ski Club @ 3:30 
 

Fundraising Society 
Meeting @ 5:15 

 
School Council 
Meeting @ 6:30 

Counsellors, 
Therapists & 

Wellness Workers 
Appreciation Week 

 
Choir (Gr 3-6) @ 

Lunch recess 
 
 

Teacher’s 
Convention (No 

school) 
 
 

Teacher’s 
Convention (No 

school) 
 
 

 



Lost and Found: Is Your Closet Missing Something? 
Our Lost and Found is brimming with treasures! From ski pants, ski jackets, hoodies and other 
items, toques, and more, it’s a cozy collection of forgotten favorites just waiting to be reunited 
with their owners.  

If your child is coming home lighter than they left in the morning, stop by to see if their missing 
gear has joined our collection.  

Kindergarten Open House: February 12 
Is your child starting Kindergarten in the fall? Join us for our Kindergarten Open House on 
February 12 from 6:00-7:00 pm! 

This information night is a wonderful opportunity for parents and guardians to visit the school, 
explore the Kindergarten classroom, meet our staff, and learn more about our exciting 
Kindergarten program. You'll get a glimpse into what your child will be doing and learning 
throughout the year, and students are welcome to attend with a parent or guardian. 

We look forward to meeting our future Kindergarten families and sharing what makes Forest 
Green School a great place to learn and grow! 

Online Registration/Verification for 2025-2026 
The annual online registration/verification process begins February 10, 2025, and must be 
completed for all students (Pre-K to Grade 12). The registration/verification process is 
conducted exclusively online. 

● Registration is for new PSD students  
● Verification is for returning PSD students. 

 
During the registration process, you must select the 2025-2026 school year to register for the 
upcoming school year.  
 
To ensure that their child receives a bus pass prior to the start of the next school year, parents 
are required to complete registration by 4:30pm on Friday, March 28, 2025. This deadline will 
facilitate the routing of buses, bus pass production and data verification before the summer 
break while schools are still operating. 
 
Parent Handbook  
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2024/2025 School Year. 
 
We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.  
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram.  
 
We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not 
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either 
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca. 
 
 

https://forestgreen.psd.ca/download/361874
https://www.facebook.com/fgdragonspsd70
https://www.instagram.com/fgdragons/
mailto:forestgreen@psd.ca


Calling All Guest Chefs! 
Do you love to cook or bake? Whether it’s a dish, a snack, or your favorite baked goods, we’d 
love for you to share your culinary talents with our students by becoming a Guest Chef at Forest 
Green! Here’s how it works: you choose what to make, tell us what ingredients you’ll need, and 
decide which grade level and group size you’d like to work with. We’ll handle all the 
arrangements, so you can focus on having fun and inspiring our Student Chefs. Not only will 
they love learning from you, but students throughout the school will get to enjoy your delicious 
creations! 

If you’re interested in joining us as a Guest Chef, please contact Leah at 
leah.andrews@psd.ca 

Sincerely, 

Leah and Miranda 

(Principal and Assistant Principal) 
 
 
 
 
 
 


